
 

 

Next week - Rebirth Experience in the west region at Bay Area Family Church  
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September 21, 2023 
 

Brothers and sisters, 

 

We hope that you are experiencing love and growth as we pursue a life of meaning and purpose. 

 

Next week the Rebirth experience will be in the west region at BAFC (Sept 15-16-17). Please sign up 

before the 13th deadline date. This is your big chance to attend and experience what everyone is talking 

about. 

 

Then the Awakening workshop with Mrs. Kim will take place Sept 27-28-29 in Las Vegas. 

 

All of this is foundation for us each to gain spiritual strength and be able to witness with the Holy Spirit 

guiding us. True Mother gave the gift to America of the Cheon Shim Won providence to help us to go 

deeper in our walk with God and receive answers to all of our questions. 

 

Thank you to each church which held a special service last week in remembrance of True Father who has 

already been gone 11 years but his influence in all of our lives remains as strong as ever. We received 

many inspiring reports and testimonies to send to True Mother. Let's make September the springboard to 

a great conclusion to this year and bring substantial results to offer to God. 

 

God Bless, 

 

Kevin and Masako Thompson 

 


